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SEPTEMBER
Science day
Last Day term 3

Friday 27

OCTOBER
Students return for term 4
Book Fair week  
Book Parade -  Reading is Magic 
Stage 3 Book launch
2025 Kinder Orientation

Monday 14
Mon 21 - Fri 25
Wednesday 23

Wednesday 30

NOVEMBER
Assembly - 3pm
2025 Kinder Orientation
Yrs. 2, 3 and 4 Powerhouse
Museum excursion
2025 Kinder Orientation
2025 Kinder Orientation
Assembly - 3pm
Week 1 Intensive Swimming

Friday 1
Wednesday 6
Friday 8

Wednesday 13
Wednesday 20
Friday 22
Mon 25 - Fri 29

Principal Message

DECEMBER

Monday 2
Tuesday 3
Mon 2 - Fri 6
Monday 9
Monday 16
Wednesday 18

Thursday 19
Friday 20

Healthy Harold
Healthy Harold
Week 2 Intensive Swimming
Year 6 farewell dinner
Presentation day
End of term 4 for students and
pool party
School development day
School development day

Another term nearly completed. Where has the year
gone? I believe time always moves faster when you are
having fun and enjoying what you are doing.

I really enjoyed the performances at assembly last
Friday. A big thank you to the amazing Miss Yvie and the
children for the stunning performances. 

I would like all the parents to be aware of the Tintinhull
School website page. Lots of great posts are happening
on there.

Finally, I would like to wish all our students and staff a
restful break over the holidays so that everyone comes
back refreshed and ready for the new challenges of term
4. Students return Monday 14th September.
Andrew Rodgers

Assembly Awards
Congratulations to award recipients.

We’re ending term 3 with a BANG! This Friday.
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Kindergarten Pirate Performances

On 10th September 2024, the kindergarten and Year 1
classes travelled via bus to The Capitol Theatre to attend a
live performance of The Gruffalo. The show is based on the
popular children’s picture book of the same name by Julia
Donaldson. We arrived at the theatre in plenty of time so we
took the opportunity to have some photos with The Gruffalo
sign in the background.
We entered the theatre and marvelled over the set which was
representing the woods in which The Gruffalo was set.
Tintinhull was one of the first schools to be seated in the
theatre so we had the opportunity to make predictions on what
would happen in different places on the set. Soon the house
lights dimmed, and three actors appeared as narrators on the
stage. One transformed into Mouse and another into Fox. The
third remained as the narrator.
We were enthralled as we watched clever Mouse avoid being
prey to Fox, Snake and Owl by inventing the Gruffalo. The
appearance of the Gruffalo with its terrible claws, and terrible
tusks in its terrible jaws, and knobbly knees and turned-out
toes, and a poisonous wart at the end of its nose had the
students cheering. Mouse however outsmarted the Gruffalo by
making him walk behind and scare the other animals. The
students were excited to help Mouse by roaring during certain
parts of the show. They were also keen to join in singing the
catchy songs.
All too soon the lights came on and the show had finished. We
returned to Tintinhull having experienced the delight of
watching a live show.
Michelle Grogan
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P&C Christmas Tree Fundraiser
www.hillviewchristmastrees.com.au
Trees will be available to order ONLINE from 
1st October.

$20 from each tree order will be donated to our
school P&C. Don’t forget to mention Tintinhull
Public School when you order.

Quast Turkey Farm will collect our orders and they
will be available to collect from the Turkey Farm
across from the school in early December. 
The date to be confirmed.
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OSHC School
Holiday Program
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